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December 15, 2017 
 
Young Women’s College Preparatory Academy Parents and Students: 
 
With winter break fast approaching, I want to take a moment to update you on upcoming changes for the 
spring semester. 
 
As you know, our school is undergoing a $31.1 million renovation as part of the 2012 Bond Program.  
I am happy to announce that construction and renovation work — a partial campus replacement and 
general renovations — is now about 75 percent complete!  
 
Most building spaces, including the gymnasium, cafeteria, and main entrance, were completed by the 
start of this school year. We’re now in the process of wrapping up classroom renovations on the second 
floor, with renovations to the third floor classrooms – the final phase of the project – to begin early next 
year.  
 
To accommodate the work being done and ensure everyone’s safety, all students will be relocated from 
the third floor of the building to the first and second floors when we return from winter break on Jan. 8, 
2018. Students should report that day to the first floor atrium to pick up class schedules.  
 
I want to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your patience and understanding throughout this 
process. I know change is never easy, but I encourage you all to keep your eyes on the prize — a 
beautiful, 21st century school facility. I assure you it will be well worth the wait.  
 
In the meantime, I wish you a wonderful holiday with your family. Should you have any questions before 
the break, please don’t hesitate to contact our school office at 713-942-1441. 
 

Sincerely, 

Dr. April Williams, Principal 

Young Women’s College Preparatory Academy  

 

 


